
100 Club update      
                                                            

I am delighted to say that although some numbers have dropped out  but also 
some  new comers into the village have been taking those  numbers 

I Have therefore been able to give a cheque to the value of £1,100 to the 
Chideock Parish Magazine with the subs this new year 

The only out going from the 100 Club is the Lottery Licence which thankfully is 
still only £20.00 per year

Many thanks to those who participate in this worth while flutter to part fund the 
Parish Magazine

Anna Dunn


